
H:/NIDDK submission/DAISY MOO_2021 
 

To the parents of: 
Jane Doe 
1234 Anystreet Ave 
Yourtown, CO  11111 
 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Your child, NAME, is participating in the Diabetes Autoimmunity Study in the Young (DAISY) and the 
Celiac Disease Autoimmunity Research study (CEDAR).  DAISY and CEDAR are studies conducted by 
the University of Colorado School of Medicine.  The purpose of these studies are to identify children who 
are at higher than average risk of developing Type I diabetes and/or celiac disease and then follow them 
forward in time to try to understand both the genetic and environmental causes of these diseases. NAME 
was invited to participate in the study because he/she is related to your other DAISY participant 
DAISYNAME, who we screened at birth and found to be at increased risk for Type 1 diabetes or celiac 
disease.  When NAME was seen in  the DAISY clinic on DATE a sample of blood was collected, with 
your consent, and sent to a laboratory to test for ‘diabetes and celiac disease gene markers'.  
 
This letter is to inform you that based on the genetic screening, NAME is at increased risk for Type 1 
diabetes or celiac disease. This does not guarantee that he/she will not develop diabetes or celiac disease; 
it means that he/she is at no more risk than the average child.  Although he/she is at increased risk of 
diabetes or celiac disease, this does not mean that he/she will definitely develop the disease.  
 
If you wish, you may take this letter to your pediatrician to notify him/her of these results. 
 
Thank you for participating in this study.  We appreciate your cooperation and willingness to be part of 
this research.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call our study nurse, at (###) ###-####. 
 
Again, thank you, and best wishes to you and your family. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marian Rewers, MD, PhD      Jill M. Norris, PhD 


